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Comments: Thank you to the Whitebark Institute and the USFS for undertaking this action. I believe the

Whitebark Institute and the USFS have properly identified issues relating to declining forest health and the

proposed action is necessary.

 

From personal observations in the Red's Meadow valley and along State Hwy 203 of this work that was initiated

in the summer of 2022 I see a profoundly positive result. Please keep up the good work ASAP.

 

If Red's Meadow Resort can do anything to help with this project please let me know.

 

Thank You, Bobby Tanner, Red's Meadow Resort. 


